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NOTIFICATION 
 

 

          This is to inform Principals/Directors/Heads of all the 

Colleges/Institutes/Departments affiliated with DUSU that in the meeting of 

Advisory Committee chaired by Prof. Shri Prakash Singh, Director, South 

Campus alongwith Prof. Rajni Abbi, Proctor and Prof. Chander Shekhar, 

CEO and the members of DUSU Election 2023, which was held on 31st 

August, 2023 at Council Hall, Vice-Regal University of Delhi, it was 

discussed and decided that all Colleges/Departments/Institutions should 

enhance their security arrangements by deploying them especially during the 

night time. The Colleges/Departments/Institutions may also contact the area 

Deputy Commissioner of Police (DCP) or area SHO in this regard. You can 

also inform the Proctor’s office. 

 

 

               Sd/- 

           (Prof. Chander Shekhar) 

        Chief Election Officer, DUSU 

 

mailto:dusuelections2023@gmail.com

